
December 4, 1992 

Mr. Kermit Geary 
1266 Riverview Drive 
Walnutport, PA 18088 

Dear Mr. Geary: 

This letter is to confirm your reception of WUFL on 
November 28th and 29th of 1992. Just a little bit of 
information for your records, WUFL's studios are located in 
Clinton Twp., MI as well as our transmitting facilities. We 
are a directional station with 2 towers at 199 feet each, 
and a ground radius of 237 feet going out from each tower. 

Enclosed you will find one of the WUFL program 
schedules, one of our bumper stickers and one of our general 
information folders that you can keep as a record of your 
reception of WUFL. 

One more point of interest for you, we recently 
received a report from Wilkes -Bare, PA of reception of WUFL. 
I trust that you will have a blessed Christmas season, and 
thank you very much for your donation to our radio ministry. 

Sincerely in Christ, 

Steve Wright, Station M..nager 
WUFL 1030 A.M. 

SW/pb 

Enclosures 

WUFL 1030AM/P.O. Box 1030/Sterling Heights, Michigan 48311/1-800-733-1030/(313) 263-1030/FAX (313) 228-1030 
Board of Directors: Warren Bolthouse, Founder and President Randy Carlson, Vice President Charlotte Bofthouse Roger Bonney 

Larry J. Carlson Morry Carlson Mel Johnson John Moore John W. Peterson Robert Schwartz Charles VanderMeer Dorothy VanDyke 

Board of Reference: Ken Anderson Dr. Carl "Kelly" Bihl A.T. Bliss, Jr. Harold DeCou Dr. Ted Engstrom Rev. John D. Jess 
Rev. John Miles Robert Murray Dr. Clyde M. Narramore Thomas J. Tate, Sr. Mary Tell Dr. Jack Van Impe 

vrEärÁ9 


